DEC.23,2021
INFORMATION FOR PART TIME MEMBERS

Air Canada has sent out a bulletin about double overtime.

The dates are DEC. 23/24/25/26/30/31.. JAN. 01/02.

The union’s position is we are all equal. If any part time
employees/members working these days and do not receive
double overtime pay, please let Vick Seebalak know

( vick.seebalak@iamaw2323.ca)

Thank you

Vick Seebalak Bubba( Jonathan Smith )

Mark Pacilla Evangeline Palad.



